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Information for Erasmus at the University of Bonn - 2022/2023 

Dear colleague, 
 
With this mail I am sending you information for you and your students who wish to study at 
the University of Bonn in the framework of the Erasmus+ Programme during the academic 
year 2022/2023. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could forward this information to the departments/schools 
within your institution involved in the Erasmus exchange with the University of Bonn and to 
Erasmus students coming to Bonn. 
 

 I would especially like to draw your attention to the following points: 
 
1. Please note that our nomination deadline for winter term 2022/23 is May 1st. 

We will only accept nominations via our online registration tool:  
1. Students register online (registration opens on February 21st)  
2. After finalising the registration, they download a nomination form from their account.  
3. Students have the nomination form signed by their home Erasmus coordinator. 
4. Students upload the signed nomination form into their account. 
Nominations in other forms (like e-nominations, excel-sheets) will not be processed.  
For more information, please see the attached Fact Sheet and Nomination Guide.  
 

2. The housing situation in Bonn 
Like in many university towns in Germany, the housing situation for students in Bonn is 
quite difficult, especially in October. Please advise your students to start searching for 
accommodation, also on the private market, as early as possible and to read our de-
tailed and useful information and advice on our website. 
Please note that the “Studierendenwerk” is not part of the University of Bonn and our    
office has no influence on their decisions or ways of communication. 

 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Susanne Gittel-Avehounkpan  
Erasmus Institutional Coordinator 

To all Erasmus Partner Universities 
 
Note: The list of partner institutions was automatically 
generated by our database. In case we do not have any 
student exchange with your institution (anymore) in 
2022/23, please ignore this e-mail. 
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